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Call for Diablo Canyon Closure 

Hi California Energy Commission,  
 

Diablo Canyon should be closed in 2024 or 2025 in accordance with the legally binding 
joint proposal approved by California Public Utilities Commission. Keeping the Diablo 
Canyon open for an undisclosed number of years beyond its safe operating time/limits 

is dangerously concerning as it can release radioactive waste and material that can 
devastate the environment and the people. In addition, it would be a waste of resources 

- $6 billion - to keep such a dangerous plant residing on faults, open. 


